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Comments: Wayne National Forest Single Track

Rachel,

I just wanted to send you a quick note since | heard there may be an opportunity to add some single track
motorcycle trails to the WNF trail system. With the huge quantity of large UTVs now using the system the trails
have become more like &amp;quot;fire roads&amp;quot; than trails. Dedicating new land to single track is not
only easier on the environment (narrower trails = less impact and erosion), but also safer since the speeds on a
narrow trail system are naturally much slower than those on wide open, flat trails. For this reason | hope you will
keep a single track only area in the front of your mind for future trail development.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Matt Glassmeyer



